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May 2009
play safe, STAY SAFE
As Northern Ireland Water (NI Water) commences a sewer improvement scheme at  the Clonabay development in the Coalisland area, the company is issuing a reminder to parents and young people about the dangers of playing near construction sites and treatment works. 

David Hilary, Project Sponsor, NI Water, explained: 

“Understandably some children are drawn to construction sites as exciting places to explore, but they are busy construction sites and entering them without permission can have dangerous consequences.

“It’s important to spread this message and I would urge all parents to explain to their children the dangers of playing in or around these areas. I would also advise people in the area to be extra vigilant as there may be increased construction traffic over coming months in the Clonabay area. It is anticipated that this work will be complete by August 2009” 

NI Water’s ‘Five Water Wise’ rules are a simple way to spell out how to stay safe: 

1. Don’t climb on barriers and fences - They are there to protect you from serious injury and accidents when NI Water construction work is going on.

2. Stay away from trenches and open manholes - They are dirty, deep and dangerous. They may also contain hazardous gases.
3. Be careful near roads - Never run out from behind parked cars, vans or lorries as you could be knocked down and injured.

4. Keep clear of equipment - You may see diggers, lorries, pipes and other equipment, but don’t be tempted - steer clear and don’t touch! 
5. Obey ‘Danger’ signs - Reservoirs and Treatment Works can be dangerous places, so stay well away and always obey the warning signs. 
This essential sewer improvement scheme will greatly benefit the residents of the Clonabay area. NI Water and its contractors apologise for any inconvenience and will do everything we can to ensure that this work is completed as quickly as possible.   
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